
 

The Chemours Company 
Fayetteville Works 

22828 NC Highway 87 W 

Fayetteville, NC  28306 

 
 

 
 

April 26, 2019 

Sheila Holman 

Assistant Secretary for the Environment 

1601 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601 

sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov 

 

Re: Submission of Drinking Water Compliance Plan Pursuant to Consent Order 

Paragraph 24 

Dear Ms. Holman,  

Pursuant to Paragraph 24 of the Consent Order, please find enclosed the Drinking Water 

Compliance Plan prepared by Parsons on behalf of Chemours.  The Plan details the extensive 

ongoing activities being undertaken, as well as proposed future activities, to comply with Section 

F (Compliance Measures - Replacement Drinking Water Supplies) of the Consent Order.   

 

As soon as possible, please confirm that the Plan is acceptable to DEQ, or let us know if 

you have any questions or need further information, so that we may timely continue to proceed 

with the important activities detailed in the Plan. 

 
  
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Brian D. Long 

Plant Manager 

Chemours – Fayetteville Works 
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Cc:  

William F. Lane, DEQ 

Francisco Benzoni, NC DOJ 

Michael Abraczinskas, DAQ 

Michael Scott, DWM 

Linda Culpepper, DWR 

David C. Shelton, Chemours 

John F. Savarese, WLRK 

Kemp Burdette, CFRW 

Geoff Gisler, SELC 

  


